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Vote by mail has been working well for Oregonians for 30 years. The only reason to 

repeal it is to disenfranchise our citizens. A person shouldn’t lose the right to 

participate in our democracy just because they can’t physically get to a polling place 

on the one allotted day of the election. I would hope the Oregon legislature would not 

take such a regressive action lightly, without overwhelming proof of widespread fraud 

and abuse directly related to the mail-in process. If you can’t reach that bar, leave it 

alone. 


